
February Newsletter  
Room 202 

 
 

Happy February! 
This month we will be reading a few of our favorite books that explore building 
and creation! We will build a turtle shell, make clay and wooden sculptures, and 
build car ramps! The books we will dive into are The Box Turtle, Jabari Tries, 
Jabari Jumps, and Gus’s Garage. 
On Thursday, February 13th we will have a Valentine’s Day party! We will reuse the 
boxes we made for the turtle shell for our Valentine’s Day box. You are 
welcome/encouraged to bring Valentine’s cards for the class or a small, 
non-candy item for your child to hand out to their friends. If you would like to 
volunteer for the party, please reach out to me. 

Dates to Remember  
2/1​ Book Fair at Barnes and Noble in the Galleria - I read at 10:15am 
2/13    Valentine’s Day classroom party 
2/17     NO SCHOOL - Professional Development Day 
 
Thank you all for being so understanding and flexible while I’ve been gone with 
my back injury. I’m looking forward to a fun and healthy month! 

 

Kindly, 
Teacher Grey 


